
-In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 
 

Creative Arts’ Week 
We have had a vibrant and exciting week at Sarum St Paul’s celebrating our ‘One World, One Vision’ 
themed arts’ week. We have enjoyed celebrating the diversity within our school through scrap store 
projects, cooking, dancing, ukulele, drum workshops and so much more! Thank you to the parents 
who helped during the week and those who gave talks or led sessions to celebrate their culture. We 
had a wonderful family picnic and showcase, we hope you enjoyed yourselves. Photographs will be 
added to the school gallery.  
A big thank you to Mrs Peter for organising the week and to our staff members for bringing the week 
alive with their energy, enthusiasm and creative ideas. Cleaning staff, thank you for your patience and 
hard work, you have been amazing at keeping our school clean and tidy!! 

 

Picnic and Play  
The next lunch is for Year 6 and this will take place on Wednesday 6th June. 

 

GDPR 
From today, the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) replaces the Data Protection Act 1998. 
The GDPR requires public authorities and businesses to identify the lawful basis for storing personal 
data, audit information we already hold; it also introduces new individual rights relating to personal 
data.  
After half term you will notice some changes to practice and procedures in school and we will keep 
you up-to-date with these via the newsletter. For example:  

o The office door will remain shut and visitors to the school will now sign in through the hatch 
window. 

o There will be a new format for visitors signing in. 
o Consent will be gathered from visitors for the school to take photographs during events.  
o Letters containing sensitive personal data will be hand delivered to parents/carers at the end of 

a school day. If parents/carers do not collect, they will be stored securely in the office and a 
text message will be sent.  

Please bear with us while we administer these changes, our website will be updated over the coming 
weeks with further information. If you have any queries regarding the information above, please email 
privacy@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs E Weavers  

Headteacher  
 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 22 Jun – Summer Fair. Please sign up to help – we have 26 volunteers … we need 50! We’re 
half way there! 

 Bag2schools 7 June – please have a clear out over half term.  Mark bags with class year and 
the class with the biggest number of bags will win a prize. 
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